
Yearbook Distribution: 
Traditional students will receive their yearbooks during their 6th period class 
on Monday, May 17.  MSOL students who purchased a yearbook, may pick 
up their yearbook in the front office on Tuesday, May 18 – Thursday May 27 
between 8:30 – 3:30. 

Carnival for 8th Grade MSOL students: 
All MSOL 8th grade students are invited to participate in our end of the year 
Carnival on Friday, May 21.  The event will take place in the gym/field 
during 5th and 6th hour.  Parents of 8th grade MSOL students may drop off 
their student at the gym at 1:15 on Friday, May 21 and students should report 
to the check-in table in front of the gym.  Pick up will be at our normal 
dismissal time, 3:10.    

Promotion Ceremony for 8th Grade MSOL students: 
The 8th grade Promotion Ceremony is scheduled on Tuesday, May 25 at 9:30.  
Due to a limited seating capacity of 50% in on our gym, the ceremony will be 
for students only.  The ceremony will be recorded, and all parents will be 
emailed a link.  All MSOL 8th grade students are invited to participate in 
person if they are interested in attending the Promotion Ceremony.  Parents 
are to drop off their student at 9:00 am and MSOL 8th grade MSOL students 
will check-in at the cafeteria where all of the other 8th grade students will be 
meeting. 

Device Return: 
MSOL students (grade 6-8) who have a device checked out to them, must 
return the device on Thursday, May 27 between 8:00 – 11:00 am, or 
1:00 – 3:00 pm.   For your convenience, we will have a drive through 
set up in the parent pickup loop in front of the school so parents will 
not have to get out of their vehicle.   
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